
               

 

BEVERLEY HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Headteacher: Ms Sharon Japp, BA, MEd, NPQH 
  
 

Norwood, Beverley, East Yorkshire, HU17 9EX                   Email: office@beverleyhigh.net  
Tel: (01482) 881658    Website: www.beverleyhigh.net  
 
 

Thursday 21 July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Arrangements for September 

 

Thankfully this year I do not need to provide details of lateral flow testing, bubbles or contact 

tracing!  The school year 2022-23 should feel far more “normal”.  To that end, please find below 

information that you will need for September. 

 

Return to School Dates 

 

Tuesday 6 September 2022 – only the new Year 7 will return to school on this day. 

 

Wednesday 7 September 2022 onwards – all year groups will be in school. 

 

All students will arrive and leave school through the main pedestrian entrance gate.  Students are 

not required to bring PE kit on their first day. 

Timing of the School Day 

 

In September the school day will continue to: 

Begin at 8.45am   

End at 3.15pm 

The school site is open to students from 8.00am and Breakfast Club is available every weekday in 

the canteen.  Students are able to stay on site in the LRC until 4.00pm. 

New House Names 

Our new House names will take effect from September and are as follows: 

Current B  will become  PA    Pat Albeck House 

Current D  will become  MB   Mary Braddon House 

Current N   will become  HL  Hilda Lyon House 

Current S  will become  MP  Margaret Powell House 

Current W  will become  MW  Mary Wollstonecraft House 

 

  



               

 

School Office Opening during the Holidays 

 

The school office will be open for most of the school holiday, 8am – 2.30pm daily, though closed 

week beginning 1 August.  Please telephone 01482 881658 or email office@beverleyhigh.net with 

any enquiries.   

 

Should you have queries about uniform sizes please contact the school office, we have sample sizes 

in school and you can arrange to come in and try on items. 

 

Please avoid contacting individual members of staff by email during the holiday, most staff are 

contracted to work term-time only and we cannot guarantee that your message will be received.  Far 

better to contact the school office who will gauge the urgency of the matter and contact the relevant 

staff, where necessary. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a good summer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Sharon Japp 

Headteacher 
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